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Please try and get your child in every 

day and on time.  If you’re not sure 

about an illness and, as long as they 

don’t have Coronavirus symptoms, ring 

us and we can advise you. 

Thank You! 
 

As this will be the last newsletter of 2020, I would like to wish everybody a happy and 
special family Christmas this year from all the staff with the hope that next year we will all 
be safe and well and able to enjoy a full Christmas celebration.  I would also like to thank 

everybody for being so supportive and understanding.  Stay Safe, from Mr Crabtree 

OUR GOOD WORK 
STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

YR – Damian Thornton 
Y1 – Ebony Ingham         
Y2 – Zephyr Bradshaw            
Y3 – Oliver Donovan           
Y4 – Tyler Hall   
Y5 – Logan Bennion 
Y6 – Georgia Woodruff             
 

 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 
 

. 

 
 

 

This week we had our 

Christmas Dinners and 

we all dressed in 

Christmas Jumpers to 

celebrate the occasion. 

All safely distance and 

separate classroom 

bubbles of course! 

Happy Christmas 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WRAP-UP 

WARM! 
 

Please make sure 

your child is 

dressed suitably 

for winter weather 

– it’s wet and cold 

outside and we do 

like to have lots of 

fresh air! 
 

Christmas Nativity and Class Videos 
 

We haven’t been able to do a full production this 
year so instead we have produced a whole-school 

singing Nativity Video – this will go on our 
website next week. 

Each class has also produced their own song to go 
on their class pages. 

 

Social                        Distance PLEASE! 

Reception Places for September 2021 
 

Primary School Admissions closing date for September 2021 is 15th Jan 2021 
 

Apply online for primary at: www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools 

Breakfast Club 

 

Operates daily for pupils: 

From 7:30am - £2.50 

 From 8:00am - £2.00 

 

 

WoW Presents – One Community Whitworth! 
Today we are sending home gifts collected and donated by the Women of 
Whitworth who have made sure EVERY school child in Whitworth receive a 

present – what a fantastic gesture! 
  Thanks to all those who contributed from all across Whitworth!  

 

 

 

If you have any of the Coronavirus 

symptoms, please 

GET A TEST 

NO PHONES PLEASE 

Please can I remind all parents 
that phones should NOT be 
used on school grounds 

Thank You 

 

School finishes next Friday 18th December  
and we return on Monday 4th January 
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